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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

São Paulo, October 18, 2021 - Locaweb Serviços de Internet S.A. (“Company” or 

“Locaweb”), in view of the news entitled “Exclusive: Locaweb studies moving its 

headquarters and listing in the U.S.” published on this date by the Brazil Journal, informs 

to the market that the Company is constantly studying and evaluating opportunities to 

raise funds and create value for its shareholders, among them the possibility of listing its 

shares in other markets, just as several other Brazilian companies. On this date, there is 

no structuring process in advance stage in connection with the listing in the U.S. (or in 

another market), change of headquarters or any definition on the subject matter. 

Thus, the Company informs that there is no act or fact that motivates the respective 

disclosure of a Material Fact, Notice to the Market or any other form of disclosure to the 

shareholders and the market in general about the subject matter. 

The Company will keep the market and its shareholders timely and adequately informed, 

in accordance with the applicable law. 
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